Chris O'Brien

From: Lauri Friedman <laurik1028@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 9:14 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill H5351

Bill: H5351 (med spa safety bill}- goes directly against recent health dept guidance to regulate non-physicians from
doing a variety of procedures.

[, Lauri Friedman, am in opposition to Bill H5351 and believe these invasive and risky procedures need physician
oversight.

Thank you,

Lauri Friedman



